June 26, 1984

Dr. Gordon Foster
7751 8.W, 1l31lst Btreet
Miami, Florida 33156

Dear DPr. Foster:

The enclosed paper was written by one of our former
student interns. I think you will find it helpful back-
ground for your work on Brown III.

wWe understand through Bill Lamson that you can be
integrated into the process before he finishes his report,
You can expect a call from Chris in the next few days about
this. We have agreed with the defendants that both expert
reports are due September 30th.

I have also enclosed a copy of our new schedule as
agreed at the last status conference with Judge Rogers.

Happy summer!

Very truly yours,

ERA:kw BElvia Rosales Arriola
Encls.

cc: Bill Lamsonu//////

Chris Hansen



